
 

 

Security Alert – Fraudulent Email and Website Address Impersonating MUFG 

Securities Asia 

 

A third party has recently set up the domain mufgsecuritiesasia.com. They may use this to 

impersonate emails from MUFG Securities Asia. 

Our official website remains at https://www.asia.sc.mufg.jp - any other links or address should not 

be trusted. Emails from MUFG are sent from mufgsecurities.com or *.mufg.jp only. 

Please be vigilant, check sender addresses of emails and the website domain name in your browser 

carefully. Do not click on links, open attachments or follow instructions from any domains not listed 

above. Report receipt of any emails from the false domain above to your local Information Security 

Team.  For further enquiry, please contact your MUFG representative. 
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